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UNISON Health and Safety reps

Unison Health and Safety Officers are setting up a meeting /training event for all UNISON health and safety reps to attend. 

The event will take place on the 9th January 2019, 10.30 at the Buckles Inn, refreshments and food will be supplied.  This is the first one we have done so we would like as many reps as possible to attend. I am sure there must be loads of issue we need to address.
Also any areas you would like to look at from a learning perspective we will attempt to facilitate, please e-mail these to i.lawrence@nhs.net.

If you are working that day we will endeavour get you stood down to attend. In the first instance contact you line manager to request the time off and inform the branch you are attending. 

Any problems please contact:


Ian Lawrence
Branch Health and Safety Officer
Tele: 07885576309

Or

Bryan Bell
Branch Health and Safety Officer
Tele: 07984026725
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